[image: ]



Closure of carpark and public toilets
From Monday 27 June 2016

[bookmark: _GoBack]Queensland Rail is duplicating the final section of single track on the Gold Coast line, between Coomera and Helensvale stations.

From Monday 27 June 2016, the carpark and public toilets at this location will be closed during construction of the duplicated rail bridge across Coomera River, Hope Island Road and Saltwater Creek.

Works in this area are expected to be completed by April  2017.

During the works, traffic management will be in place to ensure the safety of motorists, pedestrians and workers.

Queensland Rail apologises for any inconvenience and thanks the local community for their cooperation during these important works.

For more information about the Coomera to Helensvale Duplication:
• phone 1800 664 484
• email C2H@qr.com.au
• or visit queenslandrail.com.au/C2H
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